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APPENDIX 
Cellular Phone Use 

 

 

Before we begin tonight’s board meeting, I would like to remind the public of the 
following boardroom guidelines: 
 

 ALL cellular phones are to be turned off before entering the 
boardroom.  If they are not turned off, please do so at this time. 

 
 If you need to use your cellular phone, please leave the boardroom. 

 
This is a public meeting and trustees need to be able to deliberate without 
interruption. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation on this matter. 
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